
Town of Sandown New Hampshire 
 Local Energy Commission 

Meeting Notice 
 

 

 

For more information on how you can help, please contact Bruce Cleveland by 

email at bcleveland@sandown.us or by phone 603-489-9780. 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, March 18th 2011 

1:00 PM, at the Town Transfer Station 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SLEC is meeting with Public Service of New Hampshire field representative to 

examine and discuss existing electrical installed services to explore identification of 

potential cost reduction options. 

 

 

 

 

Sandown Energy Commission 2011 meeting schedule  

 

 April   12th 

May   10th June   14th 

July   12th August  9th 

September  13th October  11th 

November  8th December  13th 

 


